U.S. Department of Justice

Office of Professional Responsibility

Washington, D.C. 20530

Mr. Harold Weisberg
7627 Receiver Rd.
Frederick, MD 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in response to your letters of February 15 and March
18, 1990 to this Office complaining about Emil Moschella of the
Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI). We apologize for the
delay in responding.

Based on my review of your submissions, I have determined
that the Office of Professional Responsibility at the FBI is the
appropriate office to inquire into your allegations. Accord-

ingly, I have referred this matter to that office for appropriate
action.

We appreciate your interest and patience.

Sincerely,

Michael E. Shaheen Jr.
Counsel

cc: David G. Flanders
Deputy Assistant Director
Inspection Division
Federal Bureau of Investigation



